
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Longhorn Publishers Plc (the “Company”)

APPOINTMENT OF EXTERNAL AUDITORS

The Board of Directors of Longhorn Publishers Plc is pleased to notify the 
stakeholders of the appointment of Messrs KPMG Kenya as the Company’s 
External Auditors in place of Messrs PricewaterhouseCoopers at the Annual 
General Meeting held on 15th March 2024 pursuant to the provisions of clause 
10.1 of the Thirteenth Schedule of the Capital Markets (Public Offers, Listings 
and Disclosures) Regulations, 2023.

The Board wishes to thank Messrs PricewaterhouseCoopers for their services 
over the last 8 years. 

MAXWELL WAHOME
GROUP MANAGING DIRECTOR

Date: 28 March 2024

DISCLAIMER: This announcement is for information purposes only and has 
been issued with the approval of the Capital Markets Authority pursuant 
to the Capital Markets (Securities) (Public Offers, Listing and Disclosures) 
Regulations 2002 as amended. As a matter of policy, the Capital Markets 
Authority assumes no responsibility for the correctness of the statements 
appearing in this announcement.


